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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 
Newsletter Date:  
23rd June 2016 

 
NEW BOT 

Our newly elected Board of 
Trustees is: 
Daniel Hikuroa 
Michelle Webb-Atkinson 
Daniel Grant 
Darren Stott 
Victoria Anderson 
Taryn Hoffmann (staff trustee) 
Diane Raynes (principal) 
Our first meeting for this Board 
will be Thursday 23rd June at 
6pm in the staffroom. At this first 
meeting the Board will vote on a 
Chairperson and have 
discussions around their 
systems and structure. 
Just a reminder that Board of 
Trustees meetings are public 
meetings so anyone is able to 
come and watch proceedings. 
The public can only speak on 
matters if given speaking rights 
by the Chairperson of the Board.  

END OF TERM 2 

 
Dear Bayview Families, 

 
EDUCATION REVIEW OFFICE 
“Unrelenting commitment to students” ERO 
2016. 
I am very proud to say that after our ERO 
review we have received the best feedback 
about what we are doing at Bayview School. 
We have worked hard to ensure children are 
at the centre of everything that we do and that 
they are driving their learning. ERO saw this 
and were very impressed with how well our 
students could articulate their learning. They 
were impressed with how we interweave our 
values throughout everything that we do and 
that our students ‘live’ the golden rule. 
We will now await the report which is drafted, 
checked, submitted to us for review and then 
moderated nationally. We should get the final 
review by the end of July at which time we will 
be able to share it with you. 
FEEDBACK TO PARENTS MEETINGS 
On Thursday 30th June Bayview School will be 
closing at 1pm to hold our mid year feedback 
to parent meetings. These meetings are where 
teachers will tell you how your child is 
progressing towards the national standards. 
The mid year report will also be written with 
you so you have a full understanding of how 
your child is achieving and their next steps of 
learning. Teachers will also discuss with you 
how you can best support your child’s learning 
at home. Teachers will be in contact with you 
soon to arrange appointment times. Please 
take this opportunity to show your children 
how much you value their learning. 
We are sending a separate note home with 
this newsletter outlining options for your child 
getting home on the 30th June at 1pm 
KIWISPORTS 
This term all of our students have had the 
opportunity to participate in Taekwondo 
lessons. Each student will have received 7 
lessons by the end of this term. These have 
been very successful and we thank the 
instructors for their time and commitment to 
these lessons. If your child is interested in 
taking this further they might like to speak with 
the instructors about joining a club. 
Next term our Year 0-3 classes will participate 
in touch rugby lessons and our Y4-6 students 
will participate in tennis lessons. 
 

MATARIKI 
Thank you to all the parents who stayed over 
for the Y4-6 Matariki sleepover. This was a 
huge success with fabulous learning 
opportunities and excellent behaviour! Thank 
you also to all the parents who shared some 
kai for supper and morning tea the next day. 
We know the children have had a memorable 
experience. 
BOOK FAIR IS COMING 
Our annual book fair is due to arrive on 
Thursday 30th June. This will be open for our 
feedback to parent meetings also on the 30th 
June so parents can peruse the books while 
you wait to meet with teachers. If there are any 
parents who are free to help set this up on the 
30th June please let Taryn Hoffmann know 
(Habitat 15). 
While you are waiting for feedback meetings 
or after these please feel free to go to the 
library and make a purchase. 
FOOD CART 
As many of you know there is a food cart at the 
front of the fale’s. This cart is for the 
community to share things such as fruit off 
trees at home, home baking, seedlings, plant 
cuttings etc. We have already had some 
mandarins and persimmons shared here and 
last weekend some home baking was shared. 
Everyone is free to share and everyone is free 
to consume what is put there. We do ask that 
fruit is not thrown around or wasted. We have 
spoken with the children about this and would 
appreciate you reinforcing this at home. We 
hope you get to enjoy some of the things on 
offer. 
FUNDRAISING 
You may have heard in the last budget 
announcement that schools operational 
funding has been frozen for the next year. This 
means that we will need to be effective and 
creative with our fundraising to ensure we can 
continue to provide stimulating learning 
experiences for your children. We have some 
fundraising events coming up and these are 
listed in the diary events on this page. Please 
support what you can. We do try to make each 
fundraising event interesting and child 
centred. 
We hope those of you with tickets enjoy the 
preview screening of the BFG on Sunday 3rd 
July. 

 

Just a note that term 2 finishes 
at 2pm on Friday 8th July. Term 
3 begins on Monday 25th July at 
9am. 

Dates for diaries 
BOT mtg 6pm 23/6 

New Entrant enrolment 
day 

24/6 

Feedback to parent 
mtgs. School closes at 
1pm 

30/6 

Book Fair opens 30/6 

Book fair ends 6/7 

End of term two 2pm 8/7 

Term 3 begins 25/7 

Vision and Hearing 
testing 

29/7 

Year 6’s at Glenfield 
Intermediate School 

4/8 

DISCO 4/8 

REPORTS COME 
HOME 

5/8 

Y4-6 tennis lessons 10/8 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

Theo Blackmore 
Mikayla Redgwell 
Jayden Pala’amo 

 
 

We know you will enjoy 
your time at Bayview 

School! 

_______________________________ 
 

Book Fair  
 

The Book Fair is arriving in our 
School Library next week. 

 
 Open from the Thursday 30th of 

June and will close on the Friday 8th 
of July  

 
Look out for the booklet of exciting new 
books you can purchase from the book 
fair, coming home with your child this 

week. 

  

Albany Junior High School 
 “Empower to Excel” 

2016 Open Evening – “AJHS in Action” 
Wednesday 3rd August 2016 

5:00pm – 7:30pm 
You are invited to see “AJHS in Action” at our 

Open Evening to meet staff and 
view school facilities. 

Bookings for enrolment interview appointments 
can be made in our Gymnasium 

during the evening. 
At 6.45pm there will be an address from our 

Principal, Mr Stephen Kendall-Jones, 
staff and selected students in the Gymnasium.  

The evening will conclude at approximately 
7:30pm. 

We look forward to meeting you. 
Enrolment interviews will commence from 

Tuesday 16th August. 
Enrolment packs will be available once an 

interview time has been scheduled. 

___________________      

The BFG Movie 
Sunday 3rd July 2016 

Hoyts Cinema Wairau Park  
Movie starts 2.30pm 

These tickets are nearly sold out 
Adults $15.00 & Child $12.00 

Tickets include drink and a small popcorn 

Thank you to everyone that has 
supported this by buying a ticket. 

Our school has chosen to support the 
Auckland City Mission’s One Can –Two 
Can appeal from Monday 20th June to 
Friday 1st July and we are asking our 

families to support this wonderful cause. 
 

This winter, the mission needs to collect 
enough non-perishable food items and 

vital funds to support thousands of 
Auckland families struggling to put food 
on the table and in their children’s lunch 

boxes. 
One Can – Two Can is a huge part of the 

missions winter appeal and they rely 
heavily on the donations they receive 

from Auckland Schools – Even just One 
Can makes a difference, providing vital 

support and nutrition to a family in crisis. 
 

Thank you to all our families for 
supporting the Mission Appeal so far. 

Please continue to support the Auckland 

City Mission up until Friday 1st July. 
The Northshore times is coming to do a cover 

on this next Tuesday. 

Assemblies 
 

We hold our school assemblies every 
Community Notices 

Friday from 9 a.m., and you are welcome to 
come and celebrate our successes and 
enjoy items put on by learning groups.   The 
timetable for the rest of this term is: 
 
24th June         Kauanuanu 
1st July            Pikorua 
8th July            Harakeke 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
 
Pikorua  Habitats  2, 3, 4, 5, 6 
Kauanuanu Habitats 10, 14, 15, 16 
Harakeke Habitats 1, 12, 13, 17 
 

 
School holiday ONE-DAY ART program (ages 7 - 12 yrs.) Monday 11th July. 

Children will draw then create a vibrant acrylic painting. With step by step instruction 
they will first discover how simple shapes can be used to draw more complex forms 
then transform their drawings with acrylic paints learning tips and techniques along 
the way. Fun and focused. 
Venue: Highbury House, Birkenhead 10am - 3.00pm, cost $45 (all materials included) 
Bookings Essential : eion@eionbryant.com  Ph: 4836703 
 

Artz on Show School holiday Performing Arts Workshop – This is a fun yet 

educational week for students aged 5-15 years. Students participate in a range of 
performing arts classes, concluding the week with a performance! Held at Westlake 
Boys High School 
11 – 15 July, 9am – 4 pm daily. 
View our website: www.artzonshow.co.nz or contact Hayley on either 
artz@artzonshow.co.nz or 0800 667469. 

 

 
SCHOOL TOURS -Term 2 

Parents and any students who want to have a 

look around GIS are welcome to come for a 
tour.  Please phone the School Office,  

Ph 4446582, to book on a tour. 

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

GIS open for parents to have a look around, 
classes in action and then meet in the hall 

2 AUGUST 2016 FROM 5-7PM 

ENROLMENT DETAILS 

Enrolment evenings - 6 and 8 September - office 

open until 7pm 

Parents can enrol at the GIS school office at any 
time during the school day 

All enrolments to be completed by 23 
September 2016 

Sports News 

  

Winter Sports    
 

The Year 6 Bayview Netball players have been entered in the upcoming Field 
Day tournament on Wednesday 29th June at Netball North Harbour Go Girls!!                                                                                              

 
Play Softball for Glenfield Softball Club – Games are played @ Rosedale Park 
Registrations being taken July-Sept 2016. Website glenfieldsoftballclub.co.nz  
Email for further details: glenfieldsoftballclub@hotmail.com    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                
     
                                                                   

http://www.artzonshow.co.nz/
mailto:artz@artzonshow.co.nz


 


